

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

15 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Residential Trip to Avon Tyrrell Outdoor Activity Centre

Students in Year 9 have the opportunity to attend a residential trip at Avon Tyrrell Outdoor Activities Centre in Bransgore next March. The students will be working towards a scheme of work to build and develop the independent skills required to manage themselves for 2 days away from their parents/carers.

Students will participate in a range of activities which may include climbing, archery, mountain biking, low ropes shelter building and independent life skills. Students will engage in a variety of team building and social activities to promote their communication skills in a range of contexts. They will sleep in dormitories with 2-3 students per room. Three meals a day and snacks will all be provided by the activities centre. Appropriate ratios of school staff will travel with the students; all on site activities will be staffed by fully trained staff employed by the Activity Centre. MGS staff will be with students at all times and will be on duty during the nights to support any students who may feel homesick.

All of the above will be included in the costs below, which we will be asking for a voluntary contribution towards. The payment options are available to those who wish to spread the cost over the year.

Date: Depart – Monday 28 March 2022

Return – Wednesday 30 March in time for usual transport home. Cost: £205 per student which can be paid in full or in instalments.

A deposit of £102.50 will be required by Friday 17 December 2021 to secure a place on the trip. All payments can then be paid at any time with the final payment to be made by 18 March 2022.

All payments should preferably be made via the online system; Scopay or cheques made payable to Manor Green School.

Please return the reply slip no later than Friday 26 November to secure a place.

If your child is unable to attend last minute, regardless of circumstances we will be unable to offer a refund. If the whole trip is cancelled by us for an operational reason apart from covid you will receive a refund, but if the whole trip is canceled for covid reasons outside our control you may lose your money depending on the circumstance.

Yours faithfully

Jade O'Neill
PE Lead/EVC Assistant













Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

Please return to Jade O'Neill (Zephaniah Class)
My son/daughter/young person
Will/ will not be able to attend the Avon Tyrrell Centre Residential trip in March 2022.
My chosen method of payment is (please tick your chosen method of payment)
Online payment system (Scopay)
Cheque
Cash
I enclosed/have paid the deposit of £102.50 via









